
  

3 January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
YEAR 3 & 4  VISIT TO ROMAN BATHS 

MONDAY 5 FEBRUARY 2024 
 
 

As part of our topic ‘Ancient Roman Culture’, we have arranged a visit to the Roman Baths in Bath on Monday 5th 
February 2024. 
 
The children will take part in a workshop called “Unearthing Aquae Sulis” and have a tour of the Baths. 
 
The timetable for the day is as follows: 

• Coach leaving St Peter’s at 8.45am 

• Arrive at the Roman Baths at 10:00am 

• Leave the Roman Baths at 1:50pm 

• Return to St Peter’s at approximately 3.15pm 
 

The children will need to: 

• Wear school uniform 

• Bring a packed lunch (including a plastic bottle of water and snacks for both morning and afternoon) in a small 
back pack. 

 
Your child will be in a small group accompanied by a member of staff or parent helper.  
 
To enable the visit to take place a voluntary contribution of £13.20 per child is required to cover the cost of the trip. The 

cost of the trip (£21.33 per child) has been subsidised generously by a donation from the Henbury Lands Trust and our 

tour d’Pilning trip fund allowing us to subsidise the cost of the trip to you. If any parents of a pupil are in receipt of benefit 

related free school meals or have difficulty making the payment, please contact the school office in confidence to discuss 

financial support.  

 
Please log into the Arbor parent portal or App to give your consent for your child to attend and to make payment for this 
trip by FRIDAY 19TH JANUARY. You will see this available under the trip section. Please see the following link for 
guidance on how to book https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360008180414-Signing-my-child-up-
for-a-Trip-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-the-Arbor-App#paid-trips-0-1 
 
If you have any questions please speak to Jemma in the office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Cannock   Mr Truan     
Class 3 teacher   Class 4 teacher 

 
 

Executive Head Teacher: Mr Paul Smith  
 
Bank Road, Pilning, South Gloucestershire,  
BS35 4JG 
Tel: (01454) 631137 
Email: office@stpetersprimary.co.uk 
Website: www.stpetersprimary.co.uk 
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